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 UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
Feb 
 19 Professional Day/Students No School 
 Chick-fil-A Spirit Night 
21 3rd-5th ELAR Benchmark (No Lunch Visitors) 
22 5th Science Benchmark (No Lunch Visitors) 
23 9am Name That Book School Contest 
 Progress Reports Go Home 
 Go Texan Day 
27 3rd - 5th Math Benchmark (No Lunch Visitors) 
 
Mar 
  4 Spring/Group Pictures 
  5 9:30 am PTO Meeting in the cafeteria 
 Papa John’s Spirit Night 
  8 Day of Awesome 
11-15 Spring Break 
19 Texas Roadhouse Spirit Night 
21 Nature Trails 
22 Nature Trails 
26 District Name that Book Competition 
27 Urban Air Spirit Night 
29 No School/Holiday 
 
Apr 
 1 9:30 am PTO Meeting in the Cafeteria 
 2 Papa John’s Spirit Night 
 5 Report Cards Go Home 
 6 1-3 pm Mobile Library at Telge Park 
15 Teacher Workday/Students No School 
 Chick-fil-A Spirit Night 
16 Texas Roadhouse Spirit Night 
17 3rd-5th ELAR STAAR (No Lunch Visitors) 
18 5th Science STAAR (No Lunch Visitors) 
23 3rd-5th Math STAAR (No Lunch visitors) 
 
 
 

 
 
         

                   

  

Dear Adam Families,  

Wow! We had a busy week. We enjoyed 

having so many special visitors for our KISS 

Breakfast and Luncheons.  

We will begin Benchmark Testing next 

week for our third, fourth, and fifth 

graders. Visitors are not allowed on 

Benchmark Testing days (February 21st, 

22nd, and 27th).  We are excited for our 

Eagles to show off what they have learned 

so far this year!   

Thank you to everyone who supported our 

spring fundraiser.  We are still collecting 

donations, but as of this week, Adam will 

profit at least $17,000!  That is 

amazing!  We will be meeting PTO and 

playground vendors soon! 

Enjoy your 4-day weekend and we’ll see 

our Eagles back on Tuesday, February 20.  

Sincerely,  

Carrie McCollister, Principal 

 

 

http://www.cfisd.net/


 
 

  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

                                         
 

  

 
 

 

                                                          

Parents and guardians, 

Our annual CPOC Public Forum will be held next Tuesday, February 20th at 4:30 pm in the 
Art Room.  The information shared in this meeting will cover last year’s STAAR and 
accountability data.  If you would like to attend, please bring your ID and sign in at our front 
desk.   

 Thank you!    

 

School Messenger 

Please go to the front page of the www.cfisd.net 

Website to sign up for school messenger. 

Every Friday  pirit  

Day at  Adam. Students 

wearing an Adam Spirit 

shirt on  Fridays,  can 

wear   hat for  the  

 

Reminder! Download the Traversa/My Ride 360 app to receive updates on 

when and where you student gets on and off the bus. If you have any 

questions, please call the number on the website. There is a $3.00 

replacement fee for lost or damaged badges. Badges are required to get on 

the bus. There is $1.00 fee for lost lanyards and badge sleeves. 

 

Follow us on social media 

Face Book 

Adam Elementary School – CFISD 

Twitter 

@AdamElementary 

Instagram 

Adamelementarycfisd 

 

AdamPto.Ptboard.com 

 

PERSONAL ITEMS: 

Please label all lunch boxes, 

backpacks, jackets/coats and 

sweaters with your child’s first 

and last name. 

http://www.cfisd.net/


NOTICE TO PARENTS  

 

As a parent of a student at a campus receiving Title I funds, federal law allows you to ask for information about the certification, 

college major, and advanced degrees of your child’s teacher(s). You also have the right to request information about the 

qualifications of a teacher, aide or paraprofessional providing direct services to your child. If you would like to receive this 

information, you may contact the Cypress-Fairbanks I.S.D. Human Resources Department at 281-897-4099.  
 

                           

CHANGES IN TRANSPORTATION 

End of Day Transportation Procedures 

As always, our top priority is the safety and security of our students and staff. Please help us keep your children 

safe by adhering to our end of day procedures. These procedures are designed to get your children home each 

day safely and efficiently. One primary means of transportation should be chosen for the year. Changes of 

transportation should be kept to a minimum and must be in writing. Requirements are established to help 

guarantee the safety of every student. A change in transportation must be arranged prior to 2:30 pm to allow 

adequate time for our staff to communicate the change to the appropriate persons. When there is a change from 

the usual means of transportation, parents must notify the school in writing. All communication should be 

directed to the homeroom teacher. Written permission for a change in transportation may be faxed, if necessary. 

Our fax number is 281-517-2089. Phone calls to change transportation are not permitted. 

 

Lunch Visitors: 

• All lunch visitors must have a valid ID to be scanned.  

• Lunch visitors must wear their visitor sticker on their shirt where it is visible. 

• Parents/Guardians may only eat with their student. 

• If someone besides a parent or guardian would like to eat with a student (grandparent, 
aunt, uncle, etc), the parent/guardian must send a written note giving permission. 

• Students will return to their homeroom table when the lights are turned off during the 
last few minutes to ensure we have a smooth transition to recess or back to the 
classroom. 

• Parents/guardians may leave when the lights are turned off in the cafeteria and the 
student returns to their table. 

 



 

Ready for a life-changing mission Adam Elementary? Grab your family and join us in learning 
Hands-Only CPR through the Kids Heart Challenge and crush our goal for the American Heart 
Association! 
 
How to get started: Download the app for iPhone or Android, or register online 

http://www2.heart.org/site/TR?fr_id=9733&pg=company&company_id=455503 From there, AHA Ambassador Finn 
will be your guide. Conquer Finn's Mission with your family! 

Exciting news: NFL and AHA have teamed up, offering a chance to WIN TICKETS TO 
SUPERBOWL 2025! EVERY STUDENT who completes Finn's Mission will be entered into a 
regional sweepstakes to win TWO SUPERBOWL 2025 TICKETS! Click here to learn more. 

Why does it matter? 
Heart Disease is the leading cause of death in America and is 80% preventable. We want to 
empower families to take charge of their heart health. 

 

To show support for healthy families, Reliant will donate $100 for every new enrollment in the 
Reliant Heart Power Plan. Thank you Reliant for supporting the Kids Heart Challenge! 
https://www.reliant.com/en/public/reliant-heart-power.jsp 

 

 

https://apps.apple.com/us/app/jump-hoops/id548389448
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.aha_jump.android.communicator&hl=en
http://www2.heart.org/site/TR?fr_id=9733&pg=company&company_id=455503
http://www.heart.org/AHAChancetowinNFLSuperBowlRules
https://youtu.be/5r3qsVxvL2Y?si=Z9RBbw7KWH9CF4DG
https://www.reliant.com/en/public/reliant-heart-power.jsp
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